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Delegate Training Subcommittee Report: May 2016 
 

The Delegate Training Subcommittee was created out of the 2016 ABC. 

Its purpose is to serve as a resource to help educate Delegates and Alternate Delegates of groups 

and Intergroups to the Annual Business Conference. 

We will be meeting by teleconference  and collaborative platform to help organize work groups 

on topics such as participating in a delegate educational workshop (prior to the ABC), concepts 

education, traditions education and outreach to groups/intergroups to encourage more annual 

participation at future ABCs to help meet this need. 

If you are interested in learning more about being a delegate, helping educate delegates, 

participating in the workshop, please contact us at dtsc@acawso.org.  

Laura L Chair, 

Delegate Training Subcommittee of Member & Public Service 


